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      Zia Uddin Chowhan, MD 
                                   9/13/1941-10/23/2006  

 

 
 
Dr. Zia Uddin Chowhan graduated from King Edward Medical College, 

Lahore in 1965 and served as a house surgeon at the Mayo Hospital. He 

completed his residency training in Family Medicine at St. Joseph Hospital, 

South Bend Indiana.  He was in practice from 1975 to 2006 

He was a very active and well respected member of ISM (Islamic Society of 

Michiana). He played a major role in building the 1st mosque in this area 

and will be remembered for that for years. God bless his soul and give him a 

highest place in paradise. He was the president of that association for two 

terms. 

He was married for 33 years before he passed away. They have three 

children together: Samir Z Chowhan, Nadia Chowhan Iqbal and Seher Z. 
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 This scholarship is established in the memory of my late husband Zia Uddin 

Chowhan. He was a compassionate physician, and a very loving father and 

husband. 

 

Dr. Shagufta Chowhan is a 1969 graduate of Nishtar Medical College 

Multan. She is a psychiatrist at Oaklawn in Indiana. 

 

Starting in the year 2017, this scholarship will provide awards to the top 

three students of 9th and 10th grades at the HDF Secondary School at Adam 

Hingoro Goth, Karachi. Next year, another set of bright students will have 

the same awards and each year after that another set of students and so on. 

This is indeed a gift that keeps on giving! 

 

 

 
HDF-THANKS committee is extremely thankful to Dr. Chowhan for establishing this 

scholarship for an HDF school.  


